
 

   

June 2024 
 
 
Dear families,  
 
As we approach study leave here is some information about exams and booster sessions for the final exams, shirt signing, 
locker keys, leavers assembly and prom and GCSE results day. 
 
Friday 14 June – Geography and Physics booster and exams 
For the Geography exam there will be a booster session at 8:18am in the theatre.  Students need to arrive at the normal time 
8:15am and be in the theatre by 8:18am.  After the booster session students will then sit their final Geography exam. 
 
After the Geography exam there will be a break where students will be able to be together to sign shirts. Those students who 
don’t do Geography need to come in at 11:15am. Students must bring in a spare polo shirt to be the signed shirt.  They must 
not sign the shirt they are wearing as they will not be able to go into the Physics exam with writing on their shirt.  At the end 
of break they will be able to put their spare shirt in their lockers. 
 
The Physics booster session will start at 11:45am in preparation for the exam in the afternoon.  For many students this will be 
their final exam.  Students need to empty their lockers and take everything home and hand their key into student reception.  
Students who have an exam week beginning 17 June need to keep their key until their last exam, handing it to student 
reception before they leave. 
 
Monday 17 June – Music exam 
Students need to attend at 11:30am for the music booster session in A25. The exam will start at 1:00pm. 
 
Tuesday 18 June – DT exam 
Students need to attend at 8:00am for the DT booster session in the theatre.  The exam will be starting at 9:15am. 
 
Wednesday 19 June – Further Maths exam 
Students need to attend at 8:15am in E02.  The exam will be starting at 9:15am. 
 
Leavers Assembly and Prom  
The Year 11 Leavers Assembly and Prom will take place on Friday 28 June. The Leavers Assembly will start at 10:00am and will 
finish by 11:20am. Students must be very smartly dressed in business attire. This is a celebration of the past five years at 
Dixons City Academy, and it is a very special occasion. 
 
The Prom will take place at the Midland Hotel from 7:00pm until 11:00pm. This is a celebration of the hard work and effort 
they have put into their studies over the past five years. It should be a fun evening for students and staff, and we expect the 
usual high standards of behaviour and conduct to be displayed at all times. 
 
GCSE results day – Thursday 22 August  
Results will be available to collect from 8:30am until 10:00am on Thursday 22 August. Careers advisors and senior staff will be 
available to support students where necessary. If students are unable to collect their own results, they need to email myself to 
make other arrangements before 18 July. 
 
If you have any queries about any of the above, then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs J Orton 
Senior Vice Principal  
jorton@dixonsca.com 
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